
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7th July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
I hope this message continues to find both you and your family safe and well.  The 
Department for Education has confirmed that schools are not expected to remain open over 
the summer holidays for students.  NUAST will close to all students on Friday 17th 
July.  After this date no work will be set on MS Teams or sent home via work packs.  Friday 
17th July will be the last day that NUAST provides onsite provision for our vulnerable or key 
worker students.  Information about students returning in September 2020 will be sent out to 
parents in due course. 
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support during these 
unprecedented and extremely challenging times.  We look forward to welcoming our 
students back in September. 
 
 
Kind regards  
 
 

Robert Tapp 
 
Robert Tapp 
Assistant Principal - Pastoral 
NUAST 
93 Abbey Street 
Nottingham 
NG7 2PL 
Email – rtapp@nuast.org 
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